

Steven L. DeBry

District #5

Richard Jaussi Sr. Policy Advisor July 8, 2019

The Honorable County Council 2001 South State Street, N2-200 Salt Lake City, Utah 84190

Dear Council Members:

I have received the Deputy Constable Application submitted by Silvan Warnick on behalf of Scott Hansen. The application is complete and meets the requirements of County Ordinance, as well as the Utah Code.

Constable Warnick requests your consideration of this appointment. The full application is on file in Councilman DeBry's office.

Sincerely,

ichard Jaussi



Richard Snelgrove, Chairman At-Large B

Shireen Ghorbani At-Large A

Jim Bradley At-Large C

Arlyn Bradshaw District 1

Michael H. Jensen District 2

Aimee Winder Newton
District 3

Ann Granato
District 4

Steven L. DeBry District 5

Max Burdick District 6

Deputy Constable Appointment Approval

Today, the 16th day of July 2019, the Salt Lake County Council consents to the appointment of Mr. Scott Hansen as a Deputy Constable for Salt Lake County Constable Silvan Warnick. His term will begin July 16, 2019 and expire July 15, 2025 unless Constable Warnick's term expires first.

Salt Lake County Council
Councilman Richard Snelgrove Chair, Salt Lake County Council
Attest:
Sherrie Swensen, County Clerk